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Dear Ocean Breeze Families, 
 
     It is hard to believe the 2023-2024 school year 
is coming to an end, and this is the last Dolphin 
Digest of the school year!   
      
     As always,  we are indebted to our wonderful 
PTO for an amazing school year.  Their efforts 
throughout the year are truly appreciated.  They 
are always here to support us.  Our PTO volun-
teers give a great deal of time, energy, and effort 
to ensure our students and staff have a wonderful 
school environment in which to learn, work, and 
grow.  We love our PTO! 
 
     We will be looking for approved volunteers to 
join the “Beautification Club” to keep OBE look-
ing great.  If you love gardening and have some 
time, this club is for you.  Jelena Salonina, OBE 
parent, has already begun preparation.  Be on the 
look out for a message with how to join coming 
soon! 
 
     All of us at Ocean Breeze wish all of our fami-
lies a safe, restful and joyous summer full of fami-
ly fun and lasting memories.  We look forward to 
an amazing 2024-2025 school year.  
  

   
Sincerely,  
 
   
Shelley A. Michaud              Michelle Allred 
Principal                                 Assistant Principal 

6th Grade Promotion  
 

May 23, 2024 
9:15AM 

Ocean Breeze  
Pavilion 

 
*Please register to attend on the Google 

Form sent out.  You may complete more than 
1 form to account for all guests.  

May 27th~ August 9th   

Enjoy your summer!!   

 Students Report Back August 12th! 

    Early Release Days   

 
 

           Wednesday, May 22nd  
     Thursday, May 23rd 
      & Friday May 24th 

 

Our early dismissal time is 1:10 pm. 

 

    Please make arrangements for your child  
to be picked up on time.  

 

                Last day of  is May 24th!  

Important Dates  

  

May 6-10 Teacher Appreciation Week 
May 3  Early Release Day  
May 8  Bike & Roll To School Day! 
May 10  Early Release Day 
May 15  PTO Meeting 8:15 AM 
May 17  Early Release Day  
May 17  Kindergarten Performance &  
  Completion Ceremony @ 2 PM 
May 20 Field Day 
May 21  Galaxy Skate Night 
May 22              6th Grade Beach Clean Up 
May 22 - 24 Early Release Days 
May 23 6th Grade Promotion Ceremony 9:15AM 
May 24 Last Day For Students 
May 24 Report Cards Issued 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

24-25 Back To School Dates 
August  12 Students Return (First ~ Sixth Grades) 
August  15 Kindergarten Students Begin 
August  16 First Friday Early Release Day   
August  19 Pre-K VE Students Begin                                                                           
August  23 Friday Early Release Day   

VERY IMPORTANT!!   
24-25 RE-ENROLLMENT WILL BE COMPLETED ON  

JULY  8th IN FOCUS!!! 
Class Assignments & Meet The Teacher Dates announced soon! 

Watch your email for updates! 
      



 

 

 
 
              
 
 
 
                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

            Summer’s Coming!       Below are the schools that will be hosting Summer Camp 2024. 
                                                                  Go to www.brevardafterschool.com for registration info.   

Medication in the clinic! 
 

The school year is coming to an end. If your child has 
medication in the school clinic please pick it up on or 
before May 24, 2024 by noon. No medication will be 

kept in the clinic over the summer.  
Medication not picked up by the above date with be discarded.  
 

Sarah Evans, RN  
Clinic Staff  / 321-779-2040, Ext 48010 

Skate Night 
 Luau Theme  
    May 21st   
    6:00 PM 
           At 
      Galaxy  
    Skateway  
  
   Join us for our final  
  Skate night of the  
  school year at Galaxy 
  Skateway.   

   


